Dear Journey Middle School Families,

This is an exciting time as we prepare to open Journey Middle School for the
2023-2024 academic year. Journey Middle School will offer the same academic
courses, programs, and Alabama High School Athletic Association sports as
Discovery and Liberty Middle School.

All rising 7™ and 8th-grade students may complete a Middle School Rezone Waiver
to remain at their currently zoned middle school for their 7 and 8th-grade year.
Parents will have to provide transportation, and younger 6th-grade siblings will
not be approved. Rising 7th-grade students would need to complete the transfer
request again for their 8th-grade year in 2024-2025. If the family moves to a new
school zone, the waiver will no longer be valid, and the family will need to submit a
new waiver. All waiver requests will be due on December 2, 2022, to your current
school. Please look for further communication from Discovery and Liberty. If you
have questions regarding your student’s school zone, please enter your address in
the School Locator.

Please review our FAQs to answer any questions. If you have additional questions,
don't hesitate to contact Dr. Treva Stewart, Journey Middle School Principal, at
tdstewart@madisoncity.k12.al.us.

“Glad To Be Here!”
Ed Nichols Treva Stewart

Superintendent Journey Principal


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Z7s6SqsLAIo9gwBvpM7a2R0RbmUEtvnC/view?usp=sharing
https://portal.schoolsitelocator.com/apps/ssl/?districtcode=01141
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11GJrKmNidronSRjdOk8qh_24zXqiHjREus6B9supApc/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:tdstewart@madisoncity.k12.al.us

